
Laurie Leader - MECA Lower Level Renovations - revisions to exit at loading dock 

re: Permit ID 2014-01902, (issued 10/03/14)

Laurie,
We have been working with the inspectors on this job to resolve concerns about the conditions at one of 
the existing exit stairs from the lower level. The attached drawing shows the solution that has been 
agreed upon based on the inspector's site visits and conversations with the general contractor. It was 
requested that we submit this revised plan through you to make the change "official". If you have any 
questions please do not hesitate to give me a call.

best,
Charles

From: Charles Young <cyoung@rrennerarchitects.com>
To: Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 4/28/2015 11:15 AM
Subject: MECA Lower Level Renovations - revisions to exit at loading dock
CC: David Petruccelli <petruccellid@portlandmaine.gov>, Bruce Hourigan <bhou...
Attachments: 2014-01 SKA_20_REV2_Exit stair002.PC9.pdf
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